
 

Solano County is excited to announce the start of the 
Homeacres Neighborhood Housing Rehabilitation Program. 

 

 

This program offers financial assistance 
to income-eligible homeowners for 
making necessary repairs to their homes.  

Financial assistance will be in the form of 
a deferred, low-interest loan for up to 
$80,000. 

Additionally, there will be a small pool of 
funds reserved for Emergency Repair 
Grants up to $15,000. 

Please review the guidelines to see if 
you are eligible.  

Program guidelines and applications are 
located at:  

https://www.solanocounty.com/depts/r
m/homeacres_neighborhood_revitaliz
ation_plan/default.asp 

 

• Eligible applicants are low to 
moderate-income households that 
live in the unincorporated areas of 
the Homeacres Neighborhood. 

• Applications will be available 
beginning May 15, 2024, and 
will remain open until all funds 
have been expended. 

• Eligible use of funds include: 

❖ Resolving code violations. 

❖ Correction of health and 
safety hazards. 

❖ Improving accessibility to 
homes. 

❖ Increasing the energy 
efficiency of the home. 
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